
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lawn and Garden Contest  
May 20th – June 20th 
Nominate a deserving Batawa 
neighbour in our annual Lawn and 
Garden contest. Three categories to 
nominate - Batawa’s Best, Batawa’s 
Choice, or Batawa’s Most Improved. 
Nominations can be made online at 
www.batawa.ca until June 20th. 
 

Batawa Lions 10th Anniversary 
BBQ 
Saturday June 18th, 2PM – 4PM 
Batawa Lions Natural Playground 
Celebrate the Batawa Lions 10 year 
anniversary with our community 
neighbours. Tickets are $10 per 
person (you can purchase in advance 
at the BDC office or at the events). 
There will be music, horse and 
wagon rides, and food. Visit  
https://www.batawalionsclub.com/ 
for more information. 
 
Coffee Break  
Batawa Sacred Heart Parish - 
basement 
Batawa Lions Coffee Break has come 
to a close, and will be resuming mid-
September.  
 
Craft Fusion 
Saturday November 19th 9AM – 
3PM 
Batawa Community Centre 
We are looking for local artists and 
crafters who would like to 
participate in our Holiday show. 
Craft Fusion prides itself on putting 
on a fantastic show where people 
can shop one of a kind products 
from our amazing crafters and 
artisans. If you are interested in 
participating, visit www.batawa.ca 
to fill out an application. 
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Eco Mulch joins our Batawa 
community! 

We are excited to finally share with our Batawa neighbours and guests 
that we have a new community member – Eco Mulch!  

 
Eco Mulch is an industry leader in providing wholesale high quality 

products for the landscaping, agricultural and erosion control industry. 
Designed as a zero waste company, Eco Mulch is able to recycle all raw 

materials it collects into useful products for various industries. Eco 
mulch offers various services and sustainable products including erosion 

control, custom grinding, landscape mulch, custom bagging and 
premium worm castings.  

 
We are happy that this locally owned company has made Batawa its 

home. Be sure to follow them on social media to show your support as 
Eco Mulch strives to provides excellent service in our local community. 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who has nominated a home in Batawa’s annual 
Lawn and Garden Contest. Nomination period ends JUNE 20th! Get those 
nominations in if you haven’t already. Winner will receive a $100 gift card 

to a local business. 

To nominate visit www.batawa.ca 

http://www.batawa.ca/
https://www.batawalionsclub.com/
http://www.batawa.ca/


 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Food Drive  
The Batawa Lions would like to thank 
everyone who has contributed to the 
Batawa Lions Food Drive.   They raised 
$1390.00 in support of the Frankford 
Food Pantry!  

In addition, they are pleased to share 
that they collected a large box of food 
items and a financial donation of 
$890.00 along with a matching grant 
of $500 from the Batawa Lions!!! 

 

Batawa Venue Rentals 
Are you looking for a venue this 
summer? Consider the Batawa Ski 
Hill. Your guests will love Batawa’s 
unique outdoor setting. With easy 
access to hiking/biking trails, the Dino 
Dig Park and the pump track, you can 
incorporate fun outdoor activities for 
your guests. For pricing and 
availability contact Andrea at 
communications@batawa.ca 

 
 

Programs and Events Update 

 Art Classes – every Thursday at 
2PM 
 VON Exercise Classes – pole 

walking classes are available in 
Batawa 
 Seniors Unlimited –every Tuesday 

at 11:30AM 

 

A band of Superheores making our 
community better 

Last month Batawa participated in a Spring tradition - Trash Bash. This 
is an annual event where residents all across the Bay of Quinte come 
together and clean up the litter from our communities. This annual 

event coincides with the provincial clean-up day. Over the years Trash 
Bash has allowed us to meet some amazing individuals/families and 

businesses. This year was no different.   
 

The week leading up to Trash Bash, Batawa Development Corporation 
received an email from an individual who frequently enjoys the Batawa 

trails (big shout out to Quinte MTB and the volunteers who maintain 
these trails). He was concerned about some dumping he had found 
when he was out riding his bike. After contacting the City of Quinte 
West and us (the land owners) he took it upon himself to organize a 

group of volunteers to clean up this specific area.  
 

This is a great example of what Trash Bash means. People who roll up 
their sleeves and do something good. For every person who thinks it is 
ok to dump unwanted items out in our environment, there are always 
groups like this who make our communities and environment a better 

place than how they found it. 
 

Thank you Derek Arsenault from Zenergy Health and Wellness in 
Frankford and his band of Superheroes 😊😊 For the full story,  visit their 
blog at https://www.zenergywellnessstudio.com/post/a-band-of-three-

superheroes 
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